
Inauguration and Online Orientation of MBA Batch (2020-22) 

  

On Aug 10, 2020, the Department of Management Studies, RGIPT, JAIS, has launched a 4-day Online 
Orientation Program, for the incoming students of MBA batch (2020-22).    

Dr. Kavita Srivsatava, Head DoMS extended a warm welcome to the  MBA batch (2020), and inspired them 
to make the most of this program, resources and the available infrastructure.   

Dr. U Ojha, Dean, Academic Affairs, familiarised them with various academic rules and guidelines while 
laying emphasis on discipline and academic conduct. 

Dr. Saurbah Mishra, Dean, Student Affairs, made the students aware about the institute’s culture, various 
clubs and committees, and other opportunities for social and intellectual contribution. 

Dr. Sanjay Kar, Chairman, Placement Committee, assured the students about placement prospects and 
dispelled their anxiety about the impact of COVID on their career. 

In his inspiring address to the  MBA batch (2020), Prof. A S K Sinha, Director, RGIPT exhorted students to 
become the best versions of themselves. 

Mr. Ranjan Kumar Mohapatra, Director (HR) IOCL addressed the MBA Batch (2020) as chief guest of the 
event. He urged them to convert this present COVID crisis into an opportunity and become future ready. 
Further, he motivated the enthusiastic students with a series of success mantras and anecdotes about 
corporate life.  

In the end, Dr. Rohit Bansal, Convener DPGC, delivered a vote of thanks to all. 


